
2006 ND Sportfishing Congress Fundraiser Highlights

Congratulations to the
Cash Door Prize Winners
� $500 ... Dave Ellefson, Bismarck
� $100 ... Lyle Gabel, Bismarck
� $50 ..... Kevin Fieldsend, Devils Lake
� $50 ..... Allan Mastel, Bismarck

Thanks to the Fundraiser Committee for all
their hard work in arranging the Annual
Sportsmans’ Smoker & Raffle held on April 8!
Over 200 people attended.

Fundraiser Committee
�  Mike Anderson, Chairman
�  Richard Fink
�  Paul Haug

Mike Anderson congratulates
Dave Ellefson,  $500 winner!

[left] President Duaine
Ash presents former ND
Game & Fish Director
Dean Hildebrand with an
engraved fishing rod on
behalf of his contribu-
tions and support to the
ND Sportfishing Con-
gress.  Dean retired in
December 2005 and
Terry Steinwand is the new G&F Director.  [right]

NDSFC Annual Meeting held 4-8-06, prior to the Fundraiser.

Thank you
for your
support!

Over 200  prizes were given away during the Fundraiser!


